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I implore you to support HB4130 so that all of us in Eugene have local access to 

specialist doctors like Peter Karth.  Presently, I need to schedule close to two hours 

out of my day just to travel to Salem - the closest office available to me. A non-

compete agreement just shouldn't be a 'thing' when it comes to health care. Patients 

in a sizable city like Eugene  

deserve local accessibility to quality specialists like Peter Karth.  


